
NOTICE 
 

Request for the Public to Review and Comment on Proposal for Title III Funding 
 

In accordance with the Older Americans Act (Section 315(c) (1)), the Minnesota Indian Area Agency 
on Aging (MIAAA) is eligible to submit a proposal to the Minnesota Board on Aging (MBA) to utilize 
Title III funds for the purpose of providing supportive, health promotion and caregiver support  
services.  
 
MIAAA will employ a cost sharing strategy for allowable services to expand potential of this Title III 
funding to support older individuals and their families in the rural counties of Minnesota that include 
the Bois Forte, Grand Portage, Leech Lake and White Earth Reservations respectively.  
 
The MN Indian Area Agency on Aging (MIAAA) program is required to solicit views of older  
individuals, providers, and other stakeholders on the implementation of its cost sharing strategy for 
review and comment.  
 

PUBLIC INPUT GATHERING 
 

Individuals may also give their input at the gathering scheduled on: 
July 15th, 2022 from 9am - 10:30am  

 
This gathering will be held via-Zoom.  

The link to the meeting will be on our website on the main page (www.mnchippewatribe.org) 
 

Send RSVP to: Evelyn Campbell (ecampbell@mnchippewatribe.org)  
as soon as possible to register your attendance.  

Please note to Evelyn that you will be either a listener only or you intend on speaking at this public 
hearing. If you do not specify, you will only be able to listen in. 

 
WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 
Written comments are encouraged and will be accepted until July 29th, 2022. 

 
Please send your comments to:  

Evelyn Campbell 
 

Email:  
ecampbell@mnchippewatribe.org 

 
Mailing:  

The Minnesota Chippewa Tribe 
Minnesota Indian Area Agency on Aging 

Attn: Evelyn Campbell 
P.O. Box 217 

Cass Lake, MN 56633 


